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All Saints Primary School  
Weekly Parent Email  

W/E 12th November 2021 
Dear All, 
 
A great week! At last - after 20 months or so - we have had families back in school. Diamond and Topaz Classes 
Celebration Worships were so upbeat. It was lovely to see the confidence and the pride of the children. Also, it is 
incredible to reflect on how much they have progressed and matured in such a short period of time. 
 
Thursday morning saw our Remembrance Service, I have to say that I was so proud of the respect that all of our 
children showed towards ‘the fallen’. It was a moving service for all involved. Incidentally, if you haven’t seen the 
video of our choir singing their remembrance song ‘The Call’, please do have a look on the website, it is extremely 
moving.   
 
ASSA AGM  
All Saints School Association (ASSA) are our Parents Teachers Association. 
We are holding our AGM on Monday 15th November at 3:30pm (pupils can stay in school). Please do come along and 
support / join the amazing team who raise so much funding for our children.   
 
Non School Uniform Day – Friday 26th November 
ASSA are holding a non-school uniform day of Friday 26th November. They ask that pupils bring in items for our 
Christmas Hamper Draw in return for wearing their own clothes.  The Christmas Hamper Draw is one of our major 
fundraising events in the calendar. 
 
Children in Need 
BBC Children in Need is happening on Friday 19th November this year (next Friday). We are not doing any formal 
fundraising, however, children can come into school in their own clothes or even fancy dress if they wish. We ask 
that if families wish to donate anything that they do so direct by:  
 

Texting FIVE to 70701 (donates £5) 

Texting TEN to 70701 (donates £10) 

Texting TWENTY to 70701 (donates £20) 

 
Queen’s Jubilee Bank Holiday 
I have been instructed that because the Queen’s Jubilee Bank Holiday is in half term (3rd June 2022) that I am obliged 
to give another day for families and staff to celebrate the occasion. Therefore, I have decided that the Friday before 
that half term, Friday 27th May 2022 will be a day off for the All Saints pupils and staff.  
 
 
Have a great weekend, 
 
Nigel Roberts 
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